
GREENFINGERS GARDEN AT THE PERTH ROYAL SHOW
The SMRC and Recycle Right are really proud to be involved in Trevor Cochrane’s Greenfingers Garden again in 2014. The compost from 
the garden is a blend of SMRC compost made from waste our residents have put in their green-topped bins! The garden is mostly 
edible plants and also features logs milled into seats from the SMRC’s Green Waste Facility and glass mulch from SMRC residents’ 
yellow-topped bins. Thanks to Jack Kailis at Perth Bin hire for processing and supplying the glass.

The Garden was officially opened in the evening of Friday the 26th of September by the Hon. Mia Davies, Minister for Water. 
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Photo (left to right): Tim Youé  CEO SMRC, Cameron Schuster Chairman SMRC, 
Hon. Mia Davies Minister for Water, Trevor Cochrane, Rob Wilson President of 
the Royal Agricultural Society of WA and Paul Carter Vice President of the Royal 
Agricultural Society of WA

Photo: The amazing edible garden at the Greenfingers 
Royal Show display

Photo: Glass mulch at the 
garden, thanks to Perth 
Bin Hire

Photo: The Recycle 
Right Display Stand

Photo: Enjoying the log seats from the SMRC’s Green 
Waste Facility in the garden
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With less than 1 month to go before the Garage Sale Trail on the 
25th of October, be sure to use this opportunity to de-clutter by 
having a sale or pick up a bargain! 

For all the details visit garagesaletrail.com.au

GARAGE SALE TRAIL
– HAVE YOU REGISTERED YOUR SALE YET?
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Recycle Right took a Highly Commended Award again this year 
at the Waste Authority Infinity Awards. The recognition of the 
communications team is highly deserved. Thanks to Taryn, 
Sarah, Anna and Claire for all your hard work!

Chairman of the Waste Authority Marcus Geiseler congratulates the SMRC’s 
Communications Team: Taryn Davis, Anna Sondalini, Sarah Dimmock and Claire Dunn 

RECYCLE RIGHT HIGHLY 
COMMENDED AT THE 
2014 WASTE AUTHORITY 
INFINITY AWARDS

Register online at 
garagesaletrail.com.au

Recycle Right featured at the recent Waste and Recycle 
Conference Trade Exhibition with a colourful booth, highlighting 
the fantastic work we do with Waste Education.

WASTE AND RECYCLE 
CONFERENCE 2014 – 
CHANGING THE DRIVERS



TOURS
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The Recycle Right Tour Guides can provide your school, community 
group, family and friends, with a fantastic tour of the Regional 
Resource Recovery Centre in Canning Vale. The tour takes 1.5 
to 2 hours and includes a stroll through the conservation area, 
the Waste Composting Facility, Audit and Green Waste Facilities 
and finishes in our state-of-the-art Materials Recovery Facility 
Education Centre.

For further information, or to book your tour, please call Anna on 
9256 9555 or email tours@smrc.com.au

COMMUNITY ADVISORY GROUP
If you would like to join the CAG or learn more about what they 
do, please contact them on the details below.

Please email smrccag@gmail.com or write to them at  
SMRC Community Advisory Group,  
PO Box 1501, Booragoon WA 6154.

Like us on facebook at RecycleRight 
NOW with SMRC CAG.

Do you love recycling?
The Community Advisory Group (CAG) is 
your point of contact for recyling and 
more. We’d love to hear from you!

Would you like to join the 
Community Advisory Group?

The Community Advisory Group is 
an independent group made up of 
community volunteers who raise 
public awareness about recycling.

The Southern Metropolitan Regional 
Council is responsible for waste 
management and recycling in your area.

To contact or join us:
Email: smrccag@gmail.com

find us on Facebook or write to:
SMRC Community Advisory Group

P O Box 1501, Booragoon WA 6154

Come on a tour of the 
Regional Resource Recovery 
Centre to find out what 
happens to your waste!

SMRC

CAG

COMMUNITY
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Photo: Tour Guide Anna Sondalini


